
 

    
 
 
344 N Main St, Suite 1 
Marlborough, CT 06447-1358 

 

Helping Haitians Heal Haitians 

Do you have ~1.5 hours a month to spare? 
Contact MATH at medicalaidtohaiti@gmail.com  

for more information on volunteer opportunities. 



 

Port-au-Prince Project Update  
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2024 Year-To-Date Patient Visits 

       
• Visits continue to increase providing medical care 24 / 7 to over 5,400 

patients year-to-date.  General surgery is conducted 2 days a week and 
for emergencies and Cesarean sections.   Ophthalmology services are 
provided 1 day a week and dental services 2 days a week. 
 

• Thank you to all who participated in the 2024 
Travelers Championship Birdies for Charity 
program.  $45,000 was raised for 
improvement in pediatrics and neonatal 
services at HBLM.   The Bonus Bucks equates 
to the yearly salary for one midwife. 
 

• The portable x-ray machine arrived.  A lead-
shielded room is under construction and 
launch of x-ray imaging services is targeted 
for September.  What a difference this will 
make in diagnosing patients on-site!   
 

• Virtual seminars keep our medical colleagues 
sharing skills and information.  Thank you to 
Kathy Gauthier, CNM, and Kathy Aries, RN for 
leading the discussion on breastfeeding and 
hypertension in pregnancy. 

  Upcoming Events 
https://medicalaidtohaiti.org/events/ 

 
Saturday, October 19, 2024 

05:30 pm to 09:00 pm 
The Town & County Club 

22 Woodland St, Hartford, CT 
 

Saturday, November 16, 2024 
Sunday, November 17, 2024 
St. Peter Claver Parish Hall 

47 Pleasant St, West Hartford, CT 
 

 
Sunday, February 9, 2025 

12:00 pm to 03:00 pm 
Salute 

100 Trumbull St, Hartford, CT 

 
Thank you for doing the MATH with us! 

Your generosity sustains the efforts and hope  
of our partners in Haiti. 
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